
From: Lynn Herring [mailto:lynnhe@outlook.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 06, 2015 8:51 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission; Hales, Mayor; Commissioner Saltzman; Commissioner Fish; 
Commissioner Fritz; Commissioner Novick 
Subject: Pembina Pipeline Propane Export Terminal Hearing 
  

TO:  Portland Planning and Sustainability Commission, City of Portland, Oregon 
CC: 
Mayor Charlie Hales, City of Portland, Oregon 
Commissioner Dan Saltzman, City of Portland, Oregon 
Commissioner Nick Fish, City of Portland, Oregon 
Commissioner Amanda Fritz, City of Portland, Oregon 
Commissioner Steve Novick, City of Portland, Oregon 
  
TOPIC:  Proposed Pembina Pipeline Propane Terminal - SAY NO! 
  
Dear Portland Planning and Sustainability Commissioners and City of Portland Officials, 
  
I urge you to oppose the proposed Pembina propane export facility at the Port of Portland's 
Terminal 6 along the Columbia River.  I join the Audubon Society of Portland in saying NO to this 
proposition. 
  
Through your decision, do not assist much less condone what the proposed propane export 
facility would actually mean: 
  
-Goes against Portland's Climate Change Action Plan in furthering CO2 emissions 
-Sanctions Portland as a U.S. Fossil Fuel Export Facility  
-Supports hydraulic fracking being proven to cause seismic events already affecting overall 
environmental well-being 
-Puts our community and communities along the proposed routes at risk of explosive propane, 
conveyed by boat and rail, ticking in storage while waiting for export at a Port of Portland 
facility 
  
Respectfully, 
  
Lynn Herring 
  
Member, Audubon Society of Portland 
1090 Chandler Road 
Lake Oswego, OR 97034 
lynnhe@comcast.net 
 


